

Newsletter April 1, 2021 By Barbara Bruce



How quickly April has arrived. A lot of our friends in Twin Shores have already left and more will be leaving in the next several week!

This season certainly was not what we had thought it would be, but most of us tried to keep busy with bingo, cards, poker, water aerobics, corn hold games, coffees, etc.

We hope that next season we will be having all of our usual activities. Please plan on lots of dances, pot luck dinners & penny sale, "Elvis" and anything else that you all want to do.



Meet our new Dockmasters

Cathy Cartier is our new Dock-master and Steve Enneper is our Assistant Dockmaster

Community News:

- The clubhouse committee has been meeting to discuss the renovations for the clubhouse. Servpro will be overseeing the renovations.
- The owners of the North villas hope to be back in their homes by the middle of April. I am sure they all will be so glad to be back in their homes!!!
- Richard and Myra Hegmann's house is down! Their new one should arrive soon.
- · Tom and Lilia Mahoney's is next.



REMEMBER, Sue Griswold and I will be doing the Monthly Newsletter this summer, so please let me know what you and your families are doing so we can share it in the newsletter. (send pictures)

If any of you have anything that you would like to see in the next Newsletter, please get in touch with me and I will be glad to add it.

Barbara Bruce #8